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Dear Preschool Teacher,

Community Services for Sight is once again providing FREE vision screenings to
children aged 3-5. Children of this age level do not know how well these are
supposed to see. We help to ensure the child is seeing at his or her best.

During the screening your student will have no physical contact with the screener.
We use the Spot Screening from Welch Allen; this allows the student to stand on
a designated spot and looking into what is essentially a camera. The screener
stands 3 to 6 feet away from the student. It takes approximately one minute per
child from start to finish. The device will present a reading to the screener and
indicate a pass or fail based on the standard criteria for children of the 3-5 age
level.

What sets us apart from others who offer screenings is our follow up process. If a
child fails and is referred for a professional eye examination, we follow up with
the parents to ensure the child has insurance to cover the cost of the examination
and if prescribed, can afford glasses. If there is an issue with cost, we can assist in
paying for what is needed to ensure the child receives proper care and devices.
Our screener has been performing vision screenings for over 25 years and is
certified in Prevention of'BIindness, including preschool vision screenings.

This FREE screening can make a major impact on your student’s success in
performing well in school. Please call or email us today to set up a screening at
your schoo . We can be reached at 570-455-0421 or you can email Lori A Lesante
President/CEOQ at llesante@gmail.com to set up a day and time that is convenient

for your students.

We ;opej@c hear from you soon.
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